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February Activities 

During the month of February, KidZone classrooms were up to a lot 

of fun! Some of the activities included, Valentine’s Day Slime, 

Rainbow Bubbles, Disney Bingo, and painting with scented paint. 

Many classrooms have also been working on building friendships, 

being kind to one another and building a classroom community.  

 

 
Grace playing with Valentines slime at Foothills.  

 

 
Noah and Kadin Stockton worked hard to build this tower with 

magnatiles. 

 

Picture: Students at Foothills 

making rainbow bubbles. 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 6 

Late Start for all Schools 

 

March 17 

No School- EdCamp Day- 

You must be registered and 

provide a sack lunch. 

 

March 20-24 

Spring Break- EdCamp 

Open- You must be 

registered and provide a 

sack lunch. 

 

 

Mark your Calendars! 

Saturday. March 4th, we will 

be holding a “Super 

Saturday” registration day for 

Summer 2017 EdCamp and 

the 2017-2018 school year. 

We will be at Desert Valley 

from 9:00 am to 12:00pm 

accepting new registrations. 

For this one day only, 

registration fees will be 

waived.  



 

KidZone Payments 

Starting on Monday, April 3, 2017, cash and check payments for 

KidZone will no longer be accepted at Peoria Unified elementary 

schools.  

Cash and check payments will only be accepted at one of the 

following three Peoria Unified locations:  

 The KidZone Office at Desert Valley Elementary School: 12901 

N. 63rd Ave, Glendale, AZ 85304. Office hours are 7:30 a.m. – 4 

p.m. or by appointment.  

 The Preschool Office at Sky View Elementary School:  8624 W. 

Sweetwater Ave., Peoria, AZ 85381. Office hours are 8 a.m. – 

3:30 p.m.  

 The District Administration Center: 6330 W. Thunderbird Rd., 

Glendale, AZ 85306. Office hours are 7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

In addition to the three locations listed above, you can make a 

credit card payment online at any time through ParentVUE.   

More information can be found on our district website at 

www.peoriaunified.org. We appreciate your cooperation while we 

streamline our payment processes.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the KidZone 

Office at 623-773-6688.  

 

 

Students at Canyon working together to unwrap a prize ball.  

 

 

 

  

 

In the Community 

 

Bravo! Peoria 

March 4th at 21109 N. 89th 

Ave. – Facepainting, 

inflatables and food vendors. 

 

MLB Spring Training 

February 25- March 31 at The 

Peoria Sports Complex 

 

Movies by Moonlight 

March 10 at Murphy Park 

Amphitheatre 

Employee of the Month 

 

February’s KidZone 

Employee of the Month is Ms. 

Nilou, the associate from 

Desert Palms. Ms. Nilou has 

been working for the district 

for 13 years and has been 

with the KidZone program for 

2 years.  

 

Please join us in 

welcoming new staff 

members!! 
Ms. Rose Wheeler- the new 

site supervisor at 

Copperwood 

Ms. Kayla Coleman- new 

substitute 

Ms. Clara Valdes- is moving 

from a substitute to the site 

supervisor at Desert Valley 
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